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July 17, 2020 
 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No.     161,           s. 2020  
 

WEBINAR ON DEPED ORDER NO. 014, S.2020 
(GUIDELINES ON THE REQUIRED HEALTH STANDARDS IN BASIC EDUCATION OFFICES 

AND SCHOOLS) 

 
To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

Chief Education Supervisor (CID) 
Chief Education Supervisor (SGOD) 
Public Schools District Supervisors  
School Governance and Operations Division Personnel 
Heads of Public and Private Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools 

School Health and Nutrition Personnel 
 All Others Concerned  

 
1. Per DepEd Order No. 12, s. 2020, “Adoption of the Basic Education- Learning 
Continuity Plan for School Year 2020-2021 in the light of COVID-19 Public Health 

Emergency”, the Department of Education recognizes as a priority the promotion and 
protection of the health and safety of our DepEd Personnel through the implementation of 
DepEd Required Health Standards for ensuring the safe return to offices and schools. 

   
2. Anent this, a Division roll-out activity and webinar on Understanding COVID-19 and 

Department Order No. 14 s. 2020 titled “Required Health Standards for Basic Education 
Schools and Offices” for the Division Personnel will be conducted on July 20, 2020 at 1:30 

– 5:00 pm through Google Meet. The purpose of the webinar is to ensure full appreciation of 
the needed measures to combat the pandemic as well as to have a uniform understanding 
and proper implementation of the specific measures in the prevention and mitigation of 

COVID-19.  
 

3. The link for the webinar will be sent by the DRRM Officer. 
  

4. Participants to said webinar are the personnel of School Health and Nutrition, 
Division Office Proper, School Governance and Operations Division, and Curriculum 

Implementation Division.  
 
5. School Heads, Teaching and Non-teaching Personnel will be given orientation on July 

21, 2020 at 1:30 -5:00 pm. 
 

6. For clarification, you may contact our DRRM Officer through telephone no. 265-3740 
to 3743. 

 
7.  Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 
 

 

                                    

                                         MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V               
                Schools Division Superintendent 

 
 

Enclosure:  

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects: 
HEALTH EDUCATION               PROJECT           SCHOOLS              WORKSHOP 
/rds                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
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